
 

Welcome to our new families and welcome back to all returning families! 
The Northwood High School PTSA communicates directly with NHS administrators, faculty, and 
staff and supports basic educational needs that impact ALL students. To ensure NHS maintains its 
high-quality programs, PTSA needs support from every family! 
 

JOIN TODAY!!! 
SOME OF THE WAYS PTSA SUPPORTS NORTHWOOD HIGH SCHOOL: 

Parent volunteers: 
● Registration and Back-to-School night 
● Student Store (open M-F during lunch) 
● State of the Student 
● Lunch time career speakers 
● Conference and Staff Appreciation weeks 
● Grad Night (for seniors) 

 
Thanks to family donations, PTSA funds: 

● Donation to our NHS Library 
● Teacher Advisement Engagement Activities 
● Career Speakers 
● State of the Student Day 
● Staff Appreciation Luncheons 
● Reflections - creative arts program 
● Speakers for parent and student education programs 
● Health and safety programs 
● Disaster preparedness supplies 
● Advocacy programs (students trip to Sacramento to meet government officials) 
● Grant fund to students  

 
The best way to be a part of what is happening at NHS is to attend PTSA monthly 

meetings! 
We encourage you to attend our monthly meetings to hear updates from our 

Principal and our ASB Student Representative. 
PTSA meetings will be held at 7:00 PM on the second Tuesday of each month! 

www.northwoodptsa.org 

SUPPORT PTSA, YOUR SCHOOL AND YOUR STUDENT! 
NHS has the tradition of being #1 in PTSA membership in Irvine. Let’s keep it up!! 

 
 

http://www.northwoodptsa.org/
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